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Hello to all our family and friends!
Check out the pictures of our painting and craft session. Residents
loved creating their own theme-based paintings.

From playing your cards right to word games and puzzles, our residents
are always ready to challenge the staff and each other! We love this
time together, chatting, bonding and enjoying a little friendly
competition along the way!
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Our residents enjoyed having pancakes for their afternoon tea, with a
variety of delicious toppings of their choice. They loved getting
involved in decorating their pancakes and even better, eating them!
Jack said, “what a treat! This takes me back to my youth.”
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A small group of residents enjoyed a session of cupcake making and
baking. Christina commented, “I haven’t made cupcakes for years, it
reminds me of being at home cooking with my grandchildren.”
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Residents enjoyed a spooky party to celebrate Halloween. The
afternoon was filled with lots of fun, Halloween treats and music.
Bobby, remarked, “the spider doughnuts are very creative.”
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Each month we will include contributions from the residents in our
newsletter so now over to Isabelle …

“I like music, dancing and Elvis Presley.”
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This month we celebrated birthdays of Ted and Gareth.
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“A good laugh and a long sleep are the two best cures for
anything.” -Irish Proverb


